WESTERN SOUTHERN TIER
BUILDING OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 167
Dunkirk, NY 14048

March 25, 2024

Michael Wich, Chairman
ICC Nominating Committee
c/o Will Coffman
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35212

Re: Letter of Recommendation — Steven McDaniel for ICC Secretary/Treasurer

Dear Chairman Wich,

The Board of Directors for the Western Southern Tier Building Officials Association
(WSTBOA) which is a chapter of the New York State Building Officials Conference
(NYSBOC), unanimously supports Steven McDaniel for the position of Secretary/
Treasurer on the International Code Council Board of Directors. Steven's proven frack
record of commitment to NYSBOC in addition to his advocacy for our region as a
member of the ICC Board of Directors, makes him an excellent candiddte for this
position and he has our full support.

Please accept our endorsement of Mr. McDaniel for the position of Secretary/
Treasurer on the International Code Council Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

(Yoo

Alan GustafSon, Presiédent
Western Southern Tier Building Officials Association
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